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Thank You 
We would like to say a big thank you to 

Mrs Heywood and Mrs Marshall for all 

the support and hard work they have  

given to us all at Chiddingly. We would 

also like to wish them all the best and 

good luck in their future, as they leave 

the school. 

 
 

Tesco Project                   

School Pond — Phase 2 

If you shop at Tesco, please vote for our 

Pond Project, as we could win £4000!!!  

Voting closes on Thursday 31st August. 

We are hoping to use the money               

towards new benches for an outside 

classroom up by the pond, pond life signs 

and the growing area. 

You can vote at the following stores: 

- Hailsham BN27 1DN  

- Hailsham South Rd Express BN27 3JJ  

School Production  

A big thank you to everyone for putting 

on an amazing show last week. We              

managed to 

raise a            

fantastic 

£364.05 by 

selling the 

tickets. 

ParentPay – School Dinners  

Please can parents make sure that their 

child’s ParentPay account is cleared of 

any outstanding monies before the end 

of term.  

Congratulations and well done to all the children for their hard work this year.  

Good luck to all the Year 6 children as they move to secondary school.  

Please remember that Friday 21st July is an INSET day. 

We hope everyone has a safe and happy summer holiday and we look forward to seeing 

you all on Wednesday 6th September! 

School Clubs  

A school club letter will be sent out in 

the first week back in September. 



Go Kart Race 

On Sunday 16th July some children from Sycamore class took part in the Uckfield’s 

Wacky Races. 

Links to the articles can be seen below: 

http://www.itv.com/news/meridian/update/2017-07-16/uckfield-whacky-races-has-

green-clean-message/  

 

http://uckfieldnews.com/holy-cross-wins-uckfield-grand-prix-team-pictures/ 
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Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club runs Monday to Friday at 7.45am to 8.30am in the school hall. 

Children who attend Breakfast Club enjoy taking part in lots of different activities,  

including colouring, games and loads more! 

If you would like your child to attend Breakfast Club, the cost is £5 per session. A           

letter for next term is attached to this newsletter. 
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Spare PE Kit 

We would like to store spare PE kits in the school office for children to borrow if they 

don't have their kit in school. We would like to ask parents for donations of PE kits so 

we can start to get this up and running. If you have any spare kit that you would like to 

donate to this cause then please hand in to Miss Chewter. 

Many thanks for your continued help and support. 
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